General Education Committee Meeting Notes:
September 13, 2021 at 1PM

The committee met via BlueJeans to discuss the goals of the committee for the academic year. The committee is waiting for the Strategic Planning Committee to determine if any changes will need to be made to the current general education requirements for upper-division BAS programs. 
Last academic year, the committee worked on a form to be completed for reviewing new general education courses for approval. 
The committee voted and agreed there will be a deadline for new general education courses to coincide with changes or additions to the catalog for the next academic year, which is typically in December.
Last academic year, bylaws had began working on a workflow chart for developing new courses. Follow up on the status of the chart for the next scheduled in October.
